

Dear Parents:

Welcome to the start of a new school year. We are excited to tell you about a new program the OPR PAC is participating in. TD Bank is offering a rewards back program called the Affinity Program – the only bank with such a program.

When the OPR PAC is designated the school of choice on the account, the OPR PAC will receive:

- \$50 for each new checking account opened, and
- \$10/year for each checking account maintained during the year.

All you have to do is:

- If you currently have an account, request that the OPR PAC be listed on your account, or
- If you open account, designate the OPR PAC as the school of choice.
- Account info: The Old Post Road PAC account ending in 144675

Also, don't forget to encourage your friends and relatives to do the same. It could mean more CASH for our school.

At the end of the year, the school will receive a check where the money will be used for our school's educational needs.

If you have any questions, please email the OPR PAC Treasurer, Lara Huempfner, at larahcpa@gmail.com.

